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First name: Fred

Last name: Tarver

Organization: N.C. Dept. Env. Qual., Div. Water Resources

Title: Program Consultant

Comments: Page 19 of the Hydrology Section of the EA states: "A minimum flow requirement does not exist for

the Grogan Creek and Davidson River by-pass reaches."

 

In 1994, the NC Division of Water Resources was requested by the NCWRC to participate in a field study in

Davidson River/Grogan Creek to determine flow requirements downstream of the hatchery intakes as part of the

use permit issued by the USFS at that time. I've attached the request letter and the subsequent document.

Hopefully the plan was implemented with necessary stream gaging in place. 

Fred Tarver


